

WARD 12 - QUARTIER 12 NEW SUDBURY COMMUNITY ACTION NETWORK (NSCAN12) RÉSEAU D'ACTION COMMUNAUTAIRE DU NOUVEAU- SUDBURY (RACNS12)

www.newsudbury.ca www.nouveausudbury.ca

The residents of New Sudbury Ward 12 have requested many times for a safe crossing system to cross Barrydowne Road at Woodbine Avenue. Long distance spans between lights at Lillian and Lasalle Blvds. A combination of speeding vehicles and heavy traffic flow increases with each year and students of Cambrian College and Lasalle Secondary and area residents can no longer wait for the reconstruction of Barrydowne Road and therefore URGENTLY request the Traffic and Transportation Department to find a way to install a pedestrian traffic light system that will ensure the safety of all.

NAME	ADDRESS	POSTAL CODE